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President’s Report
March 23, 2016

MPLA Activities

 Contacted JM Strategies and Sage Consulting regarding the Board’s decision not to
pursue either strategic planning proposal

 Sent signed proclamation of MPLA’s support for the Oklahoma Department of
Libraries to Tim Miller

 Attended ad hoc Digital Archives Committee Zoom videoconferences on February 9th

and February 29th

 Attended ad hoc Digital Archives Committee Platform Subcommittee Zoom
videoconference on February 19th

 Discussed MPLA’s potential involvement with ALA’s New Members Round Table
with Nicole Tekulve, from the ALA NMRT Liaison Committee

 Revised staff Letters of Agreement for review by the Administration Committee
 Significantly revised article previously submitted to Amadee for our February-March

Newsletter
 Approved bills for payment as presented by Judy
 Authorized payment for 1,000 new MPLA ribbons (last ordered in 2012)
 Reviewed check registers for January and February

Respectfully submitted,

Eric Stroshane


